
FEDERAL REGULATION 192.16 REQUIRES THAT WE INFORM 

OUR CUSTOMERS TO EXERCISE CAUTION REGARDING 

UNDERGROUND OR BURIED GAS PIPING. THIS PIPING MAY 

BE SUBJECT TO LEAKAGE OR CORROSION AND POTENTIALLY 

BE SUBJECT TO HAZARDS IF NOT MAINTAINED. 

REMEMBER THAT ANY PIPING DOWNSREAM OF THE GAS 

METER BELONGS TO THE CUSTOMER. THE CUSTOMER IS 

RESPONSIBLE FOR MAINTENANCE AND OPERTATION OF 

THIS PORTION OF THE FUEL LINE. 

BURIED PIPING SHOULD BE: 

 1. CHECKED FOR LEAKS PERIODICALLY. 

 2. INSPECTED FOR CORROSION. 

 3. REPAIRED IF UNSAFE CONDITION IS FOUND. 

 4. LOCATED AND MARKED IF EXCAVATION IS                                                                          

     PERFORMED NEAR GAS LINE. 

 

THIS IS A NOTICE ONLY. IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR 

COMMENTS PLEASE CONTACT THE GAS DEPARTMENT. 
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